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American InterContinental University System acquired the assets of California Southern University 

(“CalSouthern”) on July 1, 2022. As of that date, CalSouthern students are classified as students who 

transferred to AIUS. This disclosure will include calendar year retention rates in future years when 

CalSouthern students reach the included cohort.  

 

This document is currently being updated and will be posted by mid-2025.    

 

 


